Angela Foster % { ,;} ‘—93

From: Clare Lawrence

Sent: 30 May 2018 15:11

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Rother valley railway at Robertsbridge

My address is Clare Lawrence

Sent from my iPad

>0n 30 May 2018, at 14:03, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Madam,

>

> Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your objection formally could you furnish us with a full postal
address please?

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS |

> Department for Transport

> Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk Zone

>1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

>

> My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

> From: Clare Lawrence [mailtc

>Sent: 28 May 2018 19:28

>To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTAN DWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
> Subject: Rother valley railway at Robertsbridge

>

> As a resident of Robertsbridge | am against this railway and the problems associated with it. They are so obvious, |

can’t understand how the endeavour has got this far.
> The level crossings will be very disruptive. The A 21 is already a bit of a nightmare.

> Where will the extra visitors park ? What about provision of toilets ? There is a risk of increasing the danger of
flooding. Worst of all why should the two farming families have to relinquish precious land. It is wrong. This steam

railway isn’t essential is it ?
> Then there is the pollution issue.

>

> All these serious problems can’t and mustn’t be ignored. Our precious village is at risk of being ruined.
>

>  Clare Lawrence

>

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPad

>

>
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